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Good morning. 

My name Is Torsten Kamrath and I am a citizen of the state of Oregon and a citizen 

of the United States of America. 

I became a citizen in 2011 and love this country , yet I do see changes in violations of 

the constitution, which I swore an oath to protect. 

 

 

It is my believe that the Legislature is making a mistake if they pass this law. 

Converting a right into a privilege/license is unconstitutional (Murdock v. 

Pennsylvania 319 US 105).  "if a  

 

state converts a right (liberty) into a privilege, the citizen can ignore the license and  a 

fee and engage in the right (liberty) with impunity. (Shuttlesworth vs City of  

 

Birmingham Alabama, 373 US 262)  

 

Keeping a record of firearms transactions is illegal.  

 

It is also my believe that HB 3075 is flawed and an egregious attempt to make 

firearm ownership overly and unlawfully burdensome for the law abiding citizen. No 

effort has been made by the Democrats to stop the core reason behind gun violence, 

which is mental health issues and drug/alcohol abuse . Democrats placate 

themselves and infringe on the rights of law abiding and tax paying citizens. 

 

 

Thank You for reading and considering 

 


